
We have launched an exciting offer for parents and carers to come
and join us at Victoria. There are lots of different sessions including

learning how your children learn, craft sessions with your child,
gain support in various ways and simply come for a cup of tea with

your younger children. Very soon we will be launching our very new
‘victoria community hub’ with a fresh new look and space dedicated

for parents.

Like and follow us on Facebook 

Well-done to 1JR  and 5EM
who will be spending next

week with Biscuit Bear!
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS  92.57%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

Mrs Kingdon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPALS
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School Meals
Please can we remind all parents that school meals need
to be paid for in advance. Log in to your Arbor app to top

up your account. School meals are £2.60 per day and
needs to be paid on you child’s Arbor meal account.

Please contact the school office if you experience any
issues with your Arbor App 

Number of
lates this weekMr McHale

This week saw the first of many sports competitions we have
planned across the year for our children. Although we didn’t
win, the children showed some great tenacity and passion for

playing on behalf of the school. Do keep an eye out for the
next round of sporting events as we move towards a multi-

skills competition and even dance comps!

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds


Uniform

Correct Uniform:
Red or White polo

Red jumper/Cardigan
Black or Grey Trousers/Shorts/Skirt

and suitable Black footwear (Shoes not
bright coloured trainers).

Polite reminder,
All children should be coming to school
in the correct uniform, this includes PE

Days.

Crocs, trainers, Sliders (and anything
similar) are not suitable for school.

While branded uniform is preferred it is
not essential.




